
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: 'mcrawf@gov.sc.gov' <mcrawf@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/19/2005 11:16:55 AM
Subject: FMCSA Hours of Service Regulation

Attachments: New Hours of Service Letter.doc

Marisa,
I have attached a sample response that you can use for the American Trucking Association's request for a transition period 
with the new Hours of Service regulations.  If you need anything else, let me know.

Marcia
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